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Of the State of Missouri
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Staff Recommendation
COMES NOW Staff of the Public Service Commission of Missouri, and for its recommendation states:

1.
Laclede Gas Company initiated this case by filing its revised Purchased Gas Adjustment (PGA) tariff on December 30, 2004.

2.
The Staff has reviewed Laclede’s filing, and determined that it is in conformance with Laclede’s PGA Clause.  Staff recommends that the Commission authorize the new rates for service on and after January 13, 2005.  Staff recommends further that the rates be interim, subject to refund.  See, Appendix  A.

3.
Staff suggests that good cause for approving these rates on less than 30 days notice, required by §393.140(11) RSMo is shown by the provisions of Laclede’s PGA Clause.
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